
MINUTES 
TROUTDALE CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

JULY 5, 1983 - 7:00 P.M. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. 

ROLL CALL 

PRESENT 

ABSENT 

STAFF 

PRESS 

GUESTS 

Ron Burgin, Marge Schmunk, Mayor Sam Cox and Paul 
Thalhofer 

Dave Butzer, Dan Lowe and Gene Bui 

Pam Christian and Nancy Nixon 

Lori Callister of the Gresham Outlook and Paul Koberstein 
of the Oregonian 

Marty Gault, Mr. Rathman, Bob Sturges and Mr. Simons 

Pam Christian reported that she had met with the Boundary Commission and 
the County Counsel on Friday and discussed the need for the remonstrance 
measure to be on the August 9, 1983 ballot. Counsel developed a staff 
report recommending a call for election on August 9, 1983. 

This was the only item on the County Commissioner's agenda for today's 
informal meeting. The County Commissioners called for an August 9 
election. The ballot question is "Shall the City of Troutdale be annexed 
into the Mid-County Lighting District?". 

Paul Thalhofer asked if there was any information on whether it will be a 
mail-in ballot. Pam said that it is about 99% sure, the only problem would 
be if a joint district were to file a measure, a joint district being one 
that is in two counties. 

The Council discussed setting a date for an informal meeting of interested 
persons to get information about street lighting out to the people. 
Consensus was to meet July 11 at 7:00 p.m. The Mayor asked Pam to call the 
absent Council members and Budget Committee and advise them of the meeting. 

Ron Burgin made a motion to adjourn. Paul Thalhofer seconded the motion. 
Ayes 4 Nays __ O_ 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 P.M. 

SAM K. COX, MAYOR 
DATE SIGNED: August 10, 1983 
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